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How do I create a registration account? 

Our online registration system is Dance Studio-Pro. If you are a new family, you will need to create a new account in the 
system. Returning families can log into their existing accounts.  Visit https://dancestudio-pro.com/online/alliance to 
open a new account or log in.  

New users: On the bottom left-hand side, scroll down to where it says “First time here?” and then click on “Create 
Account.” You should be able to set up your parent and student profiles in just a few minutes. 

Existing users: If you already created an account, and you have forgotten your password, use the link above and then 
click on “Forgot your password?” Follow the instructions provided.  
 
Why don’t I see the class I want to register for? 

If you do not see a class on the registration list, it is probably because your child does not meet the age or prerequisite 
requirements for the class. See the Class Leveling FAQ for more information about finding the right class for your child. 
There are sometimes age or grade exceptions made due to a child’s technical ability. If you believe a class is missing 
from your list or you have questions about the best fit for your child, please contact info@christiandancealliance.com.   
 
Am I enrolling for a semester or full studio year? 

At this time, for your convenience, we are registering by semester. Full payment is due at registration unless a payment 
plan or scholarship is requested. Fall Semester runs September 5-December 16, 2023 (no classes Oct. 31 and Nov. 22-
25). Spring Semester runs January 22-May 18, 2023 (no classes March 25-30). Spring Dance Production will be held 
Saturday, May 18, 2024. Registration is on a first-come, first-serve basis, and class sizes are limited. Students registered 
for Fall Semester will have priority when registering for Spring Semester. Mid-semester registration is possible if space 
allows, and tuition will be prorated accordingly. 
 
Do I have to pay for the entire semester at the time of registration?  

Yes. At the time of registration, you will be charged 100% your semester tuition less any applicable discounts.  If you 
need to request a payment plan or scholarship, please contact info@christiandancealliance.com. 
 
What if I need to withdraw? 

If you need to withdraw, you can provide written notice 30 days prior to your withdraw effective date.  You will need to 
pay for all classes already taken (and that will be taken) prior to your withdraw effective date. If you choose to withdraw 
after Spring Production fees have been collected, those fees are non-refundable. 
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How much is tuition?  

Tuition for each class is based on the length of the class.  

            Class Fees Based on # of Hours   

  Hours per Week   Fee per Semester  

 0.50  $                            120.00  

 1.00  $                            240.00  

 1.25  $                            300.00  

 1.50  $                            360.00  

 2.00  $                            480.00  
 2.50  $                            600.00  

 
Other than tuition, are there any other fees? 

Yes. There is a per student, per class non-refundable Spring Dance Production Fee of $115 (first class), $75 (each 
additional class). This fee covers your costume, tights, production video link, t-shirt and other production related 
expenses. This fee will be due in January.  Additionally, a $15 late fee will be added to past due accounts. We also offer 
class and individual photography; these are optionally available for purchase. Students are also responsible for 
maintaining the required dress code and appropriate undergarments for their classes and costumes.  
 
Are there any discounts available? 

Yes! We offer sibling discounts. The first child is at the normal rate, any additional siblings will automatically receive 5% 
off. Additionally, we offer scholarships and work-study financial support for families that can demonstrate financial 
need. There are also discounts available for families serving in full-time ministry. To apply for financial support please 
email info@christiandancealliance.com.  
 
Can I make tax deductible donations to Christian Dance Alliance? 

Yes! Christian Dance Alliance is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. All donations are tax deductible. We greatly appreciate 
the support of our generous donors! You can make online donations directly from our website at 
www.christiandancealliance.com. 


